
The Dufferin-Peel 
Catholic District 
School Board is 

treating its workers 
unfairly over paid 
sick leave.

The Dufferin-Peel 
Catholic District 
School Board must 
respect the
MOU!

are requesting the 
support of all of their 
solidarity partners in: 

RALLY FOR RESPECT
A

Tuesday, January 28
Catholic Education Centre
40 Matheson Boulevard West

(Northwest corner of  Hurontario and Matheson)

Mississauga
Beginning at 6:00 p.m.

Dufferin-Peel Catholic
District School
Support Staff

The Dufferin-Peel 
Catholic District 
School Board has 
been inconsistent 
and arbitrary in its 
treatment of CUPE 

workers.


